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   CUSTOMER SURVEY REPORT AND QUESTIONNAIRE  

Customer/Guardian Information 

Customer  

Concerns 
We are urging the subcommittee members to draft an amendment ADDING Pop 126 to HB 5026.  

Customer name Erin McWeeney County Washingon

Guardian name Molly McWeeney Date 02/26/2019

Action Items

• I	do	not	feel	the	Legislature	understand	the	full	scope	of	
need	for	this	popula4on	of	Developmentally	Delayed.	This	
popula4on	can	not	take	care	of	themselves	and	it	takes	an	
army	of	care	providers	to	meet	all	the	persons	needs.

• If	I	did	not	have	Providers	to	help	me	with	my	child,	I	would	
not	be	able	to	work	(	and	pay	taxes	to	support	all	of	Oregons	
programs).	I	would	need	mental	health	support	myself	
anomy	family	would	be	fractured.	You	have	no	ideas	of	the	
intensity	of	the	family	dynamics.	Please	do	not	make	laws	
you	do	not	understand	the	impact	of.	

• Providers	are	caring	for	the	Client	as	wells	the	primary	
caregiver	by	giving	respite	and	hope.	

• Please	do	not	make	changes	you	donate	understand	the	
implica4ons	of.	Reach	out	to	the	families	so	we	have	a	
chance	to	give	Legislature	a	clearer	picture	of	what	life	is	like		
caring	for	a	Developmentally	Delayed		person.	It	is	all	
consuming	and	the	Providers	give	valuable	respite	and	
community	for	the	Client.	

• Molly	McWeeney	
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